
 

Ladies Save This Date 

Friday September 23, 2022 

 

Dear Ladies; 

The Gentlemen of St. Francis of Assisi cordially invite you to a 

“Ladies Dinner” to be held on Friday September 23, 2022 at the 

church. 

We will start upstairs with appetizers and a beverage at 5:00 pm. 

Followed by a sit-down dinner in the West Hall at 6:00 pm. 

Our guest speaker will be Nancy McPhee, Stephen’s Backpacks Society. 

This special ministry was birthed from the parish of St. Francis and 

is very active today meeting the needs of 1000’s of children and 

families in need. 

Following Nancy’s sharing we will enjoy a special dessert served by 

the Gentlemen and ……special gift draws will take place during this 

time. We are so looking forward to sharing together. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

God Bless 

Margo Durocher 403-585-5947 margo.durocher@shaw.ca 

P.S. Please let me know if you can join us so the Gentlemen can 

prepare the right amount of food…. you don’t want to miss this 

evening…. invite a friend.               
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